
 

 

 

14th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wednesday Word Link 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/care?pid=MTA101634&v=27.8 

Masks/Face Coverings                                                                                                                                                     

We will still continue to wear masks on site even though some rulings are changing next week 

regarding social contact. We will take any steps regarding relaxing protocols at school very slowly to 

ensure the safety of all on our site.  We are not there yet regarding any changes here at school. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support in this matter. 

Here is a link to all the changes on 17th May 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-

do?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=9c5ccd07-bcc2-43db-

8b9c-17b1e2f389ec&utm_content=daily 

PELICAN CROSSING. There have been a few ‘near misses’ on the pelican crossing on Sale Road. Cars 

travelling along Sale Road are not stopping when the lights are on red. The staff have spoken to the 

children regarding road safety and crossings and we have contacted the council regarding the 

crossing/road safety.  

We break up on Friday 21st May. This will be an own clothes day.                                                                                      

May is the month of awareness of a condition called Ehlers Danlos Syndrome and the children will 

learn about this condition and how to support people living with this condition. The zebra is the 

symbol of Ehlers Danlos as although zebras are the same they do not have identical stripes and with 

this condition no two people are the same. A group of zebras can be called a ‘dazzle’ and people 

with EDS dazzle. We look forward to celebrating this day.  

Many thanks for your support regarding school uniform. Please could the children remember to 

bring a coat as the weather this week has certainly required one! 

With prayers, 

 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher 

 

Love God, Love One Another 
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